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February 28, 2017 

 

 

RE: Phoenix Country Day School Planning Commission Meeting Date 

 

Dear Mrs. Cutro: 

  

On behalf of Phoenix Country Day School (File# 17-470), I would like to request that our 

request for an amendment to the Special Use Permit be continued to the April 18th Planning 

Commission meeting. We have taken the Commission’s comments seriously and, therefore, need 

additional time to make sure that those comments are thoroughly addressed in the revisions to 

the proposed Administration Building design and resubmittal documents. We truly appreciate the 

time and effort Staff, the Commission and the Council have put into this project so far and look 

forward to bringing forward a significantly improved application in April.  

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Nick Labadie  

 

 

 

 

 


